
 

 

  

  

 

  

 
 

 
  

 

   

 

    

This week in school we have had a strong focus on Courage and what this can look like for different 

people. The children and staff have shown great courage over these last few weeks and have coped so 

well with all the changes and frustrations of not being able to have school in 

the way we would prefer (one whole school family). 

Tomorrow (Saturday 10th October) is World Mental Health Day and we 

are using this in school, as an opportunity to further raise awareness of 

keeping our minds, as well as our bodies, as healthy as possible. If you or your child are struggling with 

mental health, please refer to the many links on the school website, and in the letters we have sent home 

over the last two weeks. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

              

 

 

 

 

 

 

                                          

Please do not hesitate to contact me if you have any concerns, queries 

or if you would just like to share some good news! 

Thank you for your support, C M Seagrave 

Lea Endowed CE Primary School 

Newsletter No 6 

Friday 9th October 2020 

Our theme this half term is 

COURAGE 

“Let your light shine.” Matthew 5:16 

Mrs Seagrave’s Good Manners Award 

Back by popular request, we have decided to reinstate my award to a child who has displayed 

wonderful manners and respect in and around school.  

Last week, I was delighted to present my first award of the year, to Ryan B in Class 4 for always 

displaying beautiful manners and a respectful attitude to all members of the school family.  

Well done Ryan, I am very proud of you. 

 

 

RELATIONSHIPS AND SEX EDUCATION PARENTAL ENGAGEMENT 

 

Today, your child should have brought home a letter and questionnaire (double sided) with 

information about the teaching of Relationships and Sex Education (RSE) at Lea Endowed.  

Following recent changes to government statutory requirements in Relationships Education, we 

wish to give you an opportunity to answer 4 questions about your thoughts on this subject. 

 For further information, you can find our RSE Policy on the school website, along with an 

appendix which outlines the Progression of Vocabulary for Relationships and Sex Education that 

are used across the different year groups (paper copies available on request). 

I would very much appreciate you reading the information on the letter, completing the short 

questionnaire (to be found on the back of the letter) and returning it to school by Friday 16th 

October. Thank you  

 


